THE  HONG  KONG  INSTITUTE  OF  EDUCATION

Faculty of Professional and Early Childhood Education (FPECE)

香港教育學院   教育心理、輔導與學習支援學系
Department of Educational Psychology, Counselling and Learning Needs (EPCL)
Professional & Community Activities Committee
Dear Educational Professionals and Parents
Due to the overwhelming enrolments to the Sharing by Stephen Shore and Jamie Marshall to be held on 15 June 2007 at the Town Centre HKIEd, with consent from the Speakers, we are organizing an extra session scheduled from 2 to 5 pm on the same day (15 June) in Room 204.  Please fax or e-mail this reply slip to us for attendance registration as soon as possible.  Kindly note that seats are very limited.
Regards
Ms Winnie Chan, for Prof. Trevor BOND, Head, EPCL Department

REPLY SLIP
提芬疏亞及占美馬殊分享會（加場）留位表
To :
Winnie, c/o EPCL Dept., HKIEd, 10 Lo Ping Road, Tai Po. N.T.

Fax No傳真號碼 :
2948 7983; or via

E-mail電郵:
wpwchan@ied.edu.hk
Date日期：
15 June 2007, Friday 二○○七年六月十五日（星期五）
Time時間：
2 to 5 pm 下午二時正至五時正
Venue地點：
Room 204, Town Centre, Hong Kong Institute of Education,



Level 2, Long Beach, 8 Hoi Fai Road, Tai Kok Tsui (Near Olympia City Phase I)

香港教育學院市區分校

大角咀海輝道八號浪澄灣二樓204室（近奧海城一期）
	(Full Name 全名:


	* Prof / Dr / Mr / Mrs / Ms

*教授 / 博士 / 先生 / 太太 / 女士

	Organisation 機構 :
	

	Email address 電郵: 
	

	Tel No 電話號碼:
	

	Fax No 傳真號碼: 
	


Note : Sorry we have NO parking space for participants of the Sharing.備註: 本部門不會提供泊車位，敬希原諒。
(
Please provide full name as we will ask participants to sign up before letting them in, thank you for your cooperation. 請填寫全名以便當日簽到入座，多謝合作。
*
Please delete as appropriate, thanks.

承蒙踴躍支持，


現加開壹場，請早報名。









